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TRSA OFFICES – TUESDAY, 04 FEBRUARY 2020 

 
 
In accordance with Rule AR105, Trainer Mr. D. Saxon has notified Thoroughbred Racing 
SA Stewards of the following: - 
 
WOULDA THOUGHT SO – Following the gelding’s poor performance at Murray Bridge on 
Saturday 18 January 2020, a veterinary examination on return to the stable revealed a 
hematoma to the chest; First Aid was administered. WOULDA THOUGHT SO was given a 
freshen up and will more than likely return to work later this week. 
 
 
TURNPIKE – Following the gelding’s poor performance at Bordertown on Monday 27 
January 2020, a veterinary examination on return to the stable failed to reveal any 
abnormalities. TURNPIKE will be sent for a short spell.  
 
 
 
 
 
Sean Callanan 
SENIOR STIPENDIARY STEWARD 
05 February 2020 

 


